
From: Marcus, Ramona, EMNRD
To: lrgarcia@stratanm.com
Subject: Incident Number NAPP2121626624, Strata Production Company
Date: Tuesday, August 24, 2021 3:57:00 PM

Dear Ms. Rincon-Garcia,
 
I am preliminarily reviewing the subject incident number submitted by Safety & Environmental
Solutions, Inc. on behalf of Strata Production Company.  The incident was reported under the SESI
OGRID number and I wanted to let you know that I have changed the OGRID number to reflect
Strata Production Company, using OGRID #21712.  Could you please communicate this to SESI
representatives, please?  They did not include an email or telephone number on the C-141 pages. 
Your contact information was available though.
 
Best regards,
 
Ramona
 
 
Ramona Lopez Marcus ● Program Coordinator
Project Management Bureau
EMNRD - Oil Conservation Division 
1220 South St. Francis Drive | Santa Fe, NM 87505 
505.470.3044 | Ramona.Marcus@state.nm.us  
http:// www.emnrd.nm.gov 

 
 

mailto:Ramona.Marcus@state.nm.us
mailto:lrgarcia@stratanm.com
mailto:Ramona.Marcus@state.nm.us
http://www.emnrd.state.nm.us/OCD/

